From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov
Date:  4/3/2014 7:41:31 PM
Subject:  Fwd: HR Spring 2014 Forum

We need someone at this meeting
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Wilkins, Sam" <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
Date: April 3, 2014 at 9:46:36 AM EDT

To: "Wilkins, Sam" <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
Subject: HR Spring 2014 Forum

The State Human Resources Division will be hosting an HR Spring Forum on Tuesday morning, April 29, 2014, from 8:45
a.m. until 12:45 p.m. at the State Archives and History auditorium. The agenda and electronic registration can be found
at the following website http://www.ohr.sc.gov/OHR/hr-forum/OHR-hrforum-registration.phtm. There will be no
charge for attending the HR Spring Forum. Please make plans now to attend and send in your registration today.
Registration deadline is Friday, April 25, 2014. Thank you.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources
Division which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named
addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and
delete this e-mail from your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or
opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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